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FIP Literature Commission Report 2021 

  
We would like to thank the FIP board for the idea of the FIP Multi-site project for commissions. We are 
proud to announce that the FIP literature commission website is moved under the FIP umbrella and the 
Literature Commissioner's new web address is https://literature.f-i-p.ch/ 
  
 Unfortunately, the Literature Commission was not able to host a commission meeting or seminar for 
London 2022 because of the COVID-19 situation and travel restrictions back home for a few Commission 
Board members. We are looking forward to Indonesia 2022 and hope to arrange a meeting in Jakarta, 
Indonesia. 
  
We have communicated with member countries to nominate their delegates for the commission, as at 
present there is no delegate for a few countries. 
  
In the year 2021 there was no major exhibition other than Philanippon 2021, which was held in Yokohama 
Japan 25 -30 August 2021 but without the presence of overseas commissioners. We are very glad that the 
London 2022 International Stamp Exhibition is having more than 300 literature exhibits. 
  
We have requested the FIP board last year to consider a training program through FIP Jury academy to 
groom literature Jurors for the future, we hope our request will be considered favorably in the future FIP 
Jury Academy training course. 
  
Our team is still working on a revised proposal for the Special Regulation for the Evaluation of Philatelic 
Literature Exhibit at the FIP Exhibition, we will take input from the London 2022 digital literature judges, 
as they have used a new scorecard for digital literature entries on an experimental basis. 
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